
 

 

 
Date: - 18th August, 2022 
 

 
Subject: - Clarification on news item appearing in “Media/Publication” 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
This is in reference to your mail dated 18th August, 2022 on the captioned subject matter. 
 
We would like to submit that the Company was not involved in such negotiations. The 
Company has complied all the requirements of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and 
Takeovers) Regulations, 2011, SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and 
other applicable laws, if any. 
 
As per regulations 29(2) of SEBI (Substantial Acquisition of Shares and Takeovers) 
Regulations, 2011, the necessary disclosure was already made by M/s Singapore VII 
Topco III Pte. Ltd to the Stock Exchanges today on 18th August, 2022, attached here with 
the screenshot of the disclosure available on the website of NSE.  
 
Further, the Company maintained the highest standard of corporate governance and 
will make all necessary disclosure as required under the applicable laws as and when 
necessary. 
 
This is for your information and further dissemination.  
 
Thanking you, 
For Sona BLW Precision Forgings Limited 
 
 
 
Ajay Pratap Singh 
Vice President (Legal), Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
 
 
Enclosed as above; 

BSE Ltd. 
Regd. Office: Floor - 25,  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001. 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Listing Deptt., Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 051 

BSE Scrip Code: 543300 NSE Scrip:  SONACOMS 
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